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LUMCON is committed to maintaining a supportive,
inclusive, and enhancing environment for all who
work, study, and visit the facility and vessels.
Harassment of any type, including sexual, impedes our
ability to ensure such an environment. Harassment is
a violation of state and federal law and LUMCON shall

take effective and expeditious action when
harassment has occurred.

LUMCON’s Harassment policy is available on our
website https://lumcon.edu/fees-policies-forms/

To report harassment or voice concerns you can contact
any of the following people.

Executive Director, Craig McClain, cmcclain@lumcon.edu
Human Resources Officer, Charo Luke, cluke@lumcon.edu
Associate Director of Administration, Heidi Boudreaux, hboudreaux@lumcon.edu

If the incident occurs on a vessel the following may also be contacted.
Marine Superintendent, Joseph Malbrough, jmalbrough@lumcon.edu
Port Captain, Ross Turlington, rturlington@lumcon.edu
Captain R/V Pelican, Tad Berkey, therkey@lumcon.edu
Captain R/V Pt. Sur, Nicholas Allen, nallen@lumcon.edu



